
Hello, Sisters with Heart! 

  Here it is, 2016 already!   May this new year be 
filled with sisterhood, altruism, scholarship - and 
travel - to the State Convention in Visalia, on April 
29th! I would love to see each and every one of you 
there!  PLEASE COME!!  There is more information 
further on in this newsletter! 

 It’s time to consider stepping up to a leadership 
role in your chapter.    Which chapter office will 
you hold in this next biennium?   Remember that 
even though being an officer may have a few gotta-
do’s, you are a part of a team, a team that            
supports your chapter in all the wonderful things 
that you do.  If you need help, call a sister!  Can you 
imagine her saying no?  Neither can I! 

 In addition to encouraging each of you to 
consider running for chapter office, I’d also like to 
encourage you to apply for the Eleanor Bendell 
State Scholarship.  This $2500 scholarship will be 
awarded to a member with a worthy project that 
needs funding or one who seeks to further her 
education by obtaining another degree or certificate.  
Applications are due March 1st!.  More information 
and the application are on the State website, 
www.adkcalif.org.  The user id and password are 
both kore123. 

     Fraternally, 

     Mary Ann
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Thank you, Mayme and Dorothy, for spearheading this worthy effort.  Having 
received contributions from so many of you, we will bring this Teachers Helping 
Teachers campaign to an end.  However, perhaps we should explore setting up a 
permanent fund within our altruistic endeavors - either on the state or the 
international level - to continue helping teachers who have suffered devastating 
losses.  Let us know what you think! 

       Your State Executive Board  

Teachers Helping Teachers



THE 31ST CALIFORNIA ALPHA DELTA KAPPA STATE 

CONVENTION 

 The 2016 California State Convention will be in the 
HEART of California at the Wyndham Visalia on April 29th 

through May 1st, 2016.  Call 559 651-5000 for room reservations.  The 
registration fee is just $110.00! You can register on line and pay with 
Paypal (a $3.00 fee will apply).  A registration form is included in this 
newsletter and can be printed out, completed and sent to the Convention 
Registration Chairman with your check.  REGISTRATION PACKETS 
WILL BE ONLINE AND NOT MAILED OUT TO CHAPTER PRESIDENTS. 
On the website, go to the list of links on the right hand side and click on 
“State Convention”.  There, you will find a link to the online 
registration form, the proposed budget, the proposed altruistic projects, 
the proposed resolution, and much more!  REMEMBER, THE WEBSITE 
IS www.adkcalif.org, AND THE USER NAME AND PASSWORD ARE 
BOTH kore123. 

 It’s time to think about who your chapter’s delegates will be.  
Remember first timers to the Convention are eligible for Noel Leonard 
Leadership Grants!   

WHO CAN BE A DELEGATE? 

Each chapter gets 1 voting delegate for every 10 members (a minimum 
of 1 delegate per chapter).  If your chapter is planning on initiating new 
members, the paperwork must be submitted to International by March 
1st!  Chapters should send an alternate as well! 

Council Presidents serve as a voting delegate at the convention.  If the 
Council President is unable to attend, then the Council Secretary may 
serve as her alternate.  

http://www.adkcalif.org


Each State Committee Chairman and Convention Committee Chairman 
is a voting delegate. 

Voting delegates also include each Past State President as well as State 
Executive Board members. 

There is one delegate for every ten sustaining members (or major 
fraction thereof) attending the convention. 

Things to see and do in Sequoia Country! 
Want to know what to see and do while you are at the Convention?  The 
definitive guide can be found at www.sequoiavisitorsguide.com, but here are 
some highlights! 

First and foremost, the Visalia Wyndham is close to three spectacular 
national parks:  Sequoia National Park, Kings County National Park, and 
Yosemite National Park. 

Shopping! Visalia Mall  (www.visaliamall.com) and the Tulare Outlet Center  
(www.tulareoutletcenter.com) 

Fun and Games! Eagle Mountain Casino is a full service casino that offers 
nearly 1,300 of the newest slots, table games, poker, great dining, and top 
name entertainment.  EagleMtnCasino.com  

Golf:  At Valley Oaks Golf Course in Visalia (right next to the hotel), you 
can not only enjoy a quiet game on a beautiful course, but you can also try 
out FootGolf – a fusion of golf and soccer.  www.playvalleyoaks.com 

Do you have your A∆K shirt to wear at the State 
Convention yet? 

   Details and ordering information are on the State 
website.  We will deliver your shirt to you at the 
Southern District Conference or have it reserved for 
you at the convention.! 

http://www.visaliamall.com
http://www.tulareoutletcenter.com


 

Speaking of Gotta Do’s 

It’s time to make sure your chapter 
qualifies for the Betty Rosenberg 
Award.  Applications are due 
February 15th!  The checklist and 

application form have 
been sent to chapter 
presidents and you can 
find them on the State 
website. 

The Noel Leonard Grant for 
first timers to the State 
Convention   Encourage your 
first timers to register for the 
State Convention!  Each Council 
gets a $100 grant for every 
four chapters to be awarded to 
a first timer 

 

 

Historians!   

You should be 
completing  your two 

pages for the State Historian’s book! 
They are due on March 15th!!  If you 
have any problems accessing Snapfish 
or questions about your pages, contact 
State Historian Sara Cooper at (909) 
226-8294 or 
adk.sara.cooper@gmail.com.  You are 
also asked to write a brief summary of 
your chapter’s biennium.  This 
synopsis is due shortly after your final 
chapter meeting when the new officers 
have been elected for 2016-2018.  
They should be listed by office.  The 
deadline is June 1st.  You may email it 
to Sara or send it to 11688 Pendleton 
Rd., Yucaipa, CA 92399. 

The California Membership Award will be given to the chapter that has the 
highest net growth for the two years of the biennium.  The date to use for 
deciding membership numbers be March 15.  This is the same criteria used by 

International in determining the Pearls of Achievement Award.  The award is a 
perpetual award given at the State Convention and passed on to the next recipient 
chapter at the next State Convention. 

mailto:adk.sara.cooper@gmail.com


        
 
 
 

January, 2016 
 
 Dear California AΔK Sister,  
 

It’s time to CELEBRATE “Sisters with Heart” at our California State 
Convention, which will be held at the Wyndham Visalia in Visalia, April 29th - 
May 1st, 2016. We have been able to once again negotiate a very affordable rate, 
and registration is just $110! We hope the affordability and the central location 
will encourage you to attend this unique opportunity to gather with your 
California sisters.  

Attendees will meet and spend time with AΔK sisters from throughout our 
state, as well as our International Vice-president, Southwest Region, Ann Marie 
Brown, our California Past State Presidents, and other honored guests. Along with 
conducting state business, the state convention is a great networking opportunity, 
both professionally and fraternally. On the website you will find the registration 
form and business materials. Please review all convention business materials 
before Convention, especially if you are a chapter delegate. Information on any 
bylaws changes will be posted soon.  

The Wyndham Visalia is located at 9000 W Airport Dr, Visalia, CA 
93277. To make your $99 per night room reservation, call 559-651-5000. On 
Friday, April 29th, registration will begin at 3:00 PM in the main lobby. 
Beginning at 5:00 PM there will be a Meet-and-Greet social, with complimentary 
hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar. Dinner is on your own, other than for Past State 
Presidents and the State Executive Board. On Saturday, April 30th, registration 
will be held from 7:30-9:00 AM outside the Ballroom. All current (incoming) 
council and chapter presidents, president-elects/vice-presidents and 
treasurers are strongly encouraged to attend the Presidents’ Council 
Breakfast and Meeting at 7:30 AM, though all sisters are welcome. Following 
Saturday's business meeting, a "Thank You, Sisters with Heart!" reception will be 
held from 5:30-6:30 PM, followed by the Banquet and Installation of Officers 
from 6:30–9:30 PM. On Sunday, May 1st , at 9:00 AM , we will remember our 
sisters who have joined the Omega Chapter. We look forward to seeing you at the 
Convention. If you have any questions, please call or email.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mollie Acosta     Mary Ann Englehart 
Mollie Acosta      Mary Ann Englehart 
California AΔK Convention Chairman  California AΔK State President  
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California Alpha Delta Kappa 

 

"Sisters with Heart" 

 
 
 

STATE CONVENTION TENTATIVE SCHEDULE 
 

April  29​th ​­ May 1​st​, 2016 
 

Wyndham Visalia Hotel, Visalia, California 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday, April 29​th 
2:00­4:00 PM  State Executive Board Meeting 
3:00­9:00 PM Registration 
5:00­7:00 PM Meet and Greet Social 
7:00 PM Dinner on your own 
7:00­9:00 PM Past State Presidents’ Dinner 
7:00­9:00 PM State Executive Board Dinner 

 
Saturday, April 30​th 
7:30­8:30 AM Presidents' Council Breakfast/Meeting 
7:30­9:00 AM Registration 
9:00­11:30 AM Business Meeting 
12:00­1:00 PM Luncheon 
1:30­4:00 PM Business Meeting 
5:30­6:30 PM Reception 
6:30­9:30 PM Installation Banquet 

 
Sunday, May 1​st 
9:00­10:00 AM Omega Memorial Service 
10:30­12:00 PM State Executive Board Meeting 

(Outgoing/Incoming) 
 

 

 

 

 
Alpha Delta Kappa honors Outstanding Women Educators, and promotes World 

Understanding, Educational Excellence, Altruism and Fraternal Fellowship. 

 
California Alpha Delta Kappa 31​st​ State Convention Registration Form 

April 29​th​ – May 1​st​, 2016   Wyndham Visalia, Visalia, California 
 
Please ​print ​ information; you may also register online (preferred) at ​www.adkcalif.org​; make payment 
via Paypal or mail payment only.  Registration is complete when payment is received: 
Name     _________________________________       Chapter _____________________ 
Address _________________________________       Council  _____________________ 
               _________________________________       ​Special Designation ​(check if applicable) 

____ Silver Sister (25+ yrs.) 
E­Mail   _________________________________  ____ Sapphire Sister (35+ yrs.) 
               (confirmation will be sent via e­mail)   ____ Golden Sister (50+ yrs) 
Phone    _________________________________   ____ First Timer to State Convention 

  ____ Noel Leonard Grant Recipient 
 

Full Registration (A∆K member):    
       Includes Friday Reception, Saturday Luncheon and Dinner Banquet      ​$110   $​ ​__________ 

 

Meal Selections (see back for full descriptions) 
Presidents' Council Plated Breakfast and Meeting (optional)   ​$ 10 $​ ​__________ 
Traditional Scrambled Eggs, Bacon, Breakfast Potatoes 

 

Banquet entrée:  Beef Filet    Chicken Cordon Bleu    Stuffed Pork Roulade     Pasta Primavera 
    (circle one)                   Special dietary needs: ________________________________________ 
 
Guest Tickets 
Luncheon (choice of assorted sandwiches/wraps)   #___ $ 25 each  $ __________ 
Banquet      #___ Filet  #___ Chicken       #___ Pork    #___ Pasta $ 35 each  $ __________ 
Guest(s) Name(s)  _____________________________________________________ 
 
Convention Proceedings will be available on the CA Website.  
Individual hard copies are available and will be mailed after the convention @ $5/copy​       $ __________ 

                                               TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED    $ __________ 
                         **Make Checks payable to :   AΔK State Convention 2016  

(Paypal is an option with online registration for a small additional fee.) 

Please mark only one: 
_____ Chapter Delegate (Each chapter has 1 delegate per 10 members) 
_____ Chapter Alternate (Votes in absence of the delegate) 
_____ CA Executive Board Member  
_____ Past State President 
_____ State Committee Chairman  _________________________________(specify which committee) 
_____ Presidents’ Council Representative (either Pres. or Sec. of Council) 
_____ Chapter Member ( not a delegate) 
_____ State Convention Chairman _________________________________ (specify which chairman) 
  
_____​Yes! I’ll volunteer as an assistant Sergeant­at­Arms/Page. 
 
Emergency Contact Information  Name:________________________  Phone _____________________ 

 
**Mail Check and Registration Form to:  Linda Barker, Convention Registration Chair  

869 E Catalina Circle  Fresno, CA 93730   

lbarker869​@gmail.com 
**Make Checks payable to:  AΔK State Convention 2016 
*************************************************************************************** 
For Office Use Only:  Registration # __________________   Check # ________________ 



ATTENTION 

CHAPTER PRESIDENTS!  

If any of your members have joined the 
Omega chapter this biennium, please 
let us know as soon as possible so that 
we may include them in the Omega 
ceremony at State Convention.  Please 
complete the H-119 Report for Member 
Changes form and send it to ADK 
Headquarters along with copies to: 

State Chaplain Joanne Grimm 
(pjrgimm@gmail.com),  

AND…  State Vice President/
Membership, Rebecca Sikes 

(sikes.becky@gmail.com), 

AND… State Treasurer, Karen Kirby 
(adk.karen.kirby@gmail.com) 

A Word from the Treasurer 
Has your chapter sent in their 
dues?  If not, PLEASE DO SO 
NOW!!! Treasurers, don’t wait!  
If all members have not 
submitted dues, send them in 
anyway!  If a member has not 
sent her dues, the best 
reminder is a personal phone 

call from you!  As your State Board strives 
to improve services to the membership, 
total revenue is down.   California State 
dues, at $20.00 per member, have not 
been raised in many bienniums.  If our 
membership continues to decline, a 
nominal dues increase may be necessary 
in the future.  THERE ARE TWO WAYS 
TO INCREASE OUR REVENUE.  WE 
CAN RAISE OUR STATE DUES OR WE 
CAN RECRUIT NEW MEMBERS!  

Also, remember, you may note any 
member changes on the form.  However, 
your membership chair must file an H-119, 
Membership Changes form, with 
International  for each member change. 
That is how member changes are officially 
made.   You can find the form on the 
International website.   

              

Send a Valentine to Eli   

Our ITE student’s 
address is: 

Eli Ugarte 
1228 Delaware Street 
Berkeley, CA  94702 

It’s time to make sure you are recording your chapter’s altruistic 
hours and monetary gifts!   Send in your chapter’s report to your 

Altruistic Reporting Chairman by March 15th! 

mailto:pjrgimm@gmail.com
mailto:sikes.becky@gmail.com
mailto:adk.karen.kirby@gmail.com


Scholarship News! 

State Scholarship Chairman has announced the four 2015-2016 District Mini 
Scholarship Recipients.  They are:           

1.      Carole Taylor, CA Beta - Purchased books for the leveled book library 
at Northshore Elementary School in San Mateo, CA.  

2.  Pam Apolinar,  CA Gamma Tau - Provided enrichment materials for her 
social studies program at La Vista High School in Fullerton CA.           

3.      Debbie Waltzer,CA Iota - Purchase art supplies for an art program at 
West Randall Elementary School in Riverside, CA 

4.      Monda Forrestal, CA Beta Omicron - Purchase grade level text books 
for her guided reading program at Sunset Hills Elementary School. 

Available International Scholarships: 

* LIVING MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP  

 — The Living Memorial Scholarship is 
an annual scholarship in the amount of 
$2,500.  The Living Memorial 
Scholarship program provides an Alpha 
Delta Kappa member the opportunity 
for professional growth through 
traveling away from her home 
environment and/or studying another 
culture to promote World 
Understanding and to expand her 

knowledge and develop materials to be 
used in the classroom.    Requests for 
applications should be made in writing 
to the Living Memorial Scholarship 
Chairman Sara Ann Birdsong at 6642 
Crawford Pl Rd Appling, GA 30802, or 
by accessing the password-protected 
portion of the Alpha Delta Kappa 
website.  The completed application 
must be mailed to International 
Headquarters and postmarked by 
February 15.  



* FINE ARTS GRANTS (For current 
Alpha Delta Kappa members) —  

The Fine Arts Grant(s) will be used to 
promote study and awareness of the 
Arts for students.  The grants are 
available to Alpha Delta Kappa 
members in good standing, both 
actively teaching and retired.  A fund 
of $10,000 has been established to 
be awarded as a single grant or to  
be divided among two or more 
applicants.  Applications are available 
on the International website and must 
be returned to International 
Headquarters via “Certified Mail,” 
and received by February 15.  

* Maxine B. Pettibone Scholarship:   

The Maxine B. Pettibone Scholarship 
is awarded to the direct descendants 
of active members of Alpha Delta 
Kappa. This scholarship was created 
for students working on their 
Master’s degree in education who 
have the aspiration of continuing as 
outstanding educators in the field of 
education. The fall semester 
scholarship application must be 
postmarked or received on or before 
March 1 and the spring semester 
scholarship must be postmarked or 
received on or before September 1. 

* REGIONAL MINI-SCHOLARSHIPS:   

(For Alpha Delta Kappa members in 
good standing only) — Under the 
umbrella of the Regional Professional 
Development Scholarships, 
International annually gives each 
region $3,000 to distribute to 
members in good standing, whether 
actively engaged in teaching or not, 
who apply to attend non AΔK-
sponsored conferences, conventions, 
seminars, workshops and non-credit 
classes.  The maximum scholarship is 
$500.  Applications are on the 
International website. For activities 
taking place between November 15 
and May 15, applications must be 
postmarked no later than October 15.  
Applications for activities taking place 
between May 15 and November 15 
must be postmarked no later than 
April 15.  



Valley District Walks through Bakersfield 

The Valley District Conference was held at Franklin Elementary 
School on November 7th. Sisters shared a continental breakfast 
before Wendy Hodash, Council President, called the meeting to
order. 

During the meeting the State Board incorporated an AΔΚ trivia game then 
highlighted the Kappan’s “4-R’s of Membership” (Oct, 2015) suggestions for how to 
recruit, reinstate, retain and revitalize.  

A rededication ceremony was held by lighting candles and having all members sign 
forms for their chapters to have on file.    

 

The program had Ken Hooper, a BHS teacher, 
share the work he and the CEO Academy Career Educational 
Opportunities are doing to help preserve the history of Bakersfield.  
 
After lunch, Ken then led an informative tour of 

downtown Bakersfield.  
  



 

Cal i fornia Alpha Delta K a p p a ’s M a r i n a D i s t r i c t 
Conference was held at the beautiful Old Ranch Country 
Club in Seal Beach.  The theme “Sisters With Heart Get Their Kicks on Route 66” was the 
inspiration for the creative centerpieces, programs, and cookies in our goodie bags.  The meeting 
began with a welcome by Orange County Council President Mari Page.  Sisters enjoyed a delicious 
buffet breakfast.  The Troublemakers, a harmonious quartet of ladies from Vanguard University 
serenaded everyone with songs from a bygone era.  California State President-Elect led the State 
Executive Board members as they presented suggestions and solutions to recruit, reinstate, retain 
and revitalize California’s membership.  This was followed by a rededication ceremony conducted by 
California State President Mary Ann Englehart.  Mary Ann asked all sisters to rededicate themselves 
to the principals of Alpha Delta Kappa. Conference speaker Lynn Miller is an expert on the history 
of Route 66, the “Main  Street of America.”  Through her PowerPoint, we traveled with her along 
the Route, gaining greater insight and appreciation for the evolution of this American icon.  The 
conference concluded with all sisters singing “The Lamp of Alpha Delta Kappa.”       Karen Kirby 

Marina District 
Conference  



Chapter News… 

 Gamma Eta celebrated Founder’s Day with an Informational Event for 
Prospective Members on October 5, 2015.  Members and guests gathered at a 
local Chinese restaurant in Palm Springs for appetizers and beverages. Chapter 
funds were budgeted to pay for appetizers, with no-host beverages. Members 
donated gift cards that were creatively attached to paper flowers, which were 
arranged in a “flower pot.”  Only guests had tickets, and names were drawn two 
times throughout the evening. All guests left with a gift, with two guests 
receiving larger gift baskets.  Four members spoke to the guests about our 
chapter, scholarships, World Understanding projects, and our local altruism 
projects. The weather was unseasonably cool for the desert, and our 12 guests 
and members appreciated a beautiful early evening on the restaurant patio, with 
lively conversations and laughter. We enjoyed meeting these 12 outstanding 
educators, and plans are in place to email them about upcoming meetings and 
events, and to invite them to membership when it is appropriate. Nearly every 
member had a small part to play in this successful event. 



 
One of the Gamma Eta 
sisters received a 
wonderful surprise with 
a letter from a former 
8th grade student. 
Author Lisa Graff was 
in her 8th grade English 
class in Big Bear, CA 

about 25 years ago. 

In the letter, Lisa shared how much 
influence Suzanne Rouse had on her. 
She went on to say that she loved that 
Mrs. Rouse played classical music while 
the students had silent reading. Lisa 
shared that she especially liked The 
Westing Game, which gave her the idea 
for her book, A Tangle of Knots which 
was her 6th book and had enclosed a 
copy for Suzanne. 

Lisa went on to say that while she was in 
Suzanne’s class, she had also gone on 
Suzanne’s annual class trip to 
Washington, D.C. and that she was made 
to sit by her “mortal enemy” on the 
plane. During that trip they found out 
that they didn’t hate each other so 
much after all. That friendship has 
lasted and that previous “enemy” was in 
her wedding party. 

Suzanne highly recommends A Tangle of 
Knots and Lisa’s other books for second 
grade through middle school. 

So many times, teachers never know 
what has happened to former students 
and it was a wonderful gift for Lisa to 
reach out to Suzanne. Lisa contacted 
Suzanne again when her book, 
Absolutely Almost was published and 
when Suzanne read the book she cried 
happy tears again when she read her 
name in the book. Lisa had thoughtfully 
included her 8th grade teacher in the 
story. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

To California Sustaining Sister, Frances Petefish, 
our January Diamond Sister 

To Fidelis Delta Ernestine Rice, our newest 
Golden Sister in February 

To our newest Silver Sisters: 

 Joyce C. Truett, Tau, February 

 Alice J. Alden, Gamma Kappa,  
  February 

 Mary Ann Ruiz, Gamma Kappa,  
  February 



State Board News!! 
Membership Report: 

Number of Newly Initiated Members:    9  
Number of Newly Reinstated Members   1  
Number of New Omega members            4  
Number of New Chapters      0  
Number of Chapters             53 Total Number of CA AΔK Members   1,260 
Total Membership of AΔK Sisters Internationally        32,174 
Resigned - 11; Honorary - 10; Life - 30; Limited - 36 
Total Number of CA Members    1,280 Total Membership of AΔK Sisters 
Internationally                 33,452  

 Miscellaneous: Life, 33; Limited, 36; Honorary, 11 

At the Valley and Marina State Executive Board meetings, the Board continued to work on 
updating Committee Chairman job descriptions and the state Policies and Procedures.  The 
plans for the 31st State Convention were discussed, and the Board approved  the use of 
Paypal for on line registra-tions.  The Board approved the submission of a resolution at 
State Convention allowing chapter sales at District Conferences.  

Remember, California Sisters, if you have an issue you would like to see addressed by the 
Board, please let us know! 

International News!



The International Membership Drive in ON!  
Membership definitely begins with ME!  Recruiting and 
retaining members begins with you and your 
Member Enthusiasm.   The Membership Drive began on January 1st and continues until April 
15th.   

What Your Chapter Could Win! 

The December KAPPAN will recognize each chapter that initiates/reinstates four or more 
new members. In addition, all chapters that initiate/reinstate one or more members will be 
entered into a state/provincial/national (S/P/N) drawing for a $100 stipend toward the 



upcoming International convention or regional conference registration:  

1-3 new members initiated/reinstated = one entry in the drawing 

4-6 new members initiated/reinstated = two entries in the drawing  

7+ new members initiated/reinstated = three entries in the drawing.   

The drawings will be held at International Headquarters. The winning chapters will be 
notified. The International Vice President for Membership, Regional Membership 
Consultants, International Vice Presidents of the Regions and S/P/N presidents will be 
notified of the winning entries. 

Alpha Delta Kappa is partnering with fourteen other leaders of educational 
organizations to release a joint statement that seeks to reinforce the value and 
importance of the profession of teaching. With more than 200,000 educators 
represented, the statement expresses the belief that teachers, as change 
agents, have the ability to fill our communities with informed, caring, and 
engaged citizens. 

The full statement can be found at http://bit.ly/Teaching2016.  

 

Southwest Region News! 

Make your reservations now for the Southwest Regional Conference at 
the Hyatt Regency Tamaya Resort and Spa near Albuquerque, New 

Mexico.  The phone number printed in the Conference Letter and NW-
SW Brochure was incorrect. The correct number is 888-421-1442.  
There are special room rates three days before and three days after 
the official event dates of 7/31/2016—8/4/2016, subject to 
availability. The link for the registration is:  resweb.passkey.com/

Resweb.do?mode=welcome_ei_new&eventID=11482630 

Southwest Region Vice President Ann Marie Brown says, “ The site of the NW/SW Joint 
Regional Conference is a beautiful, serene destination resort with many onsite activities!”  
We hope to see you there! 



DATES TO REMEMBER!! 

1. February 1st:  Deadline for articles submitted for the May Kappan 

2 .February 15th:  Betty Rosenberg Chapter Award application due!! 

3 February 15th:  Living Memorial Scholarship applications due! 

4. February 15th:  Fine Arts Grant applications due! 

5. March 1st:  Eleanor Bendell State Scholarship applications due! 

6. March 15th:  Historian pages due. on Snapfish . 

7. March 15th:  Altruistic hours and monetary gifts report due to Altruistic 
Reporting Chairmen. 

9. April 29 - May 1st:  California State Convention!!! 

10. May 15th:  Chapter presidents submit roster of chapter officers for the 
2016 - 2018 biennium to the State President-Elect. 

11. June 1st: Chapter Historians are to submit a summary of their chapter’s 
biennium no later than June 1st 

Thank you for all you do for  
Alpha Delta Kappa!! 


